



December 9, 2019

Rev. Philip L. Boroughs, S.J. Office of the President College of the Holy Cross 1 College Street Worcester, MA 01610-2395

Dear Phil,

The Peace of Christ!

I am very happy to inform you that, after reviewing the documents of the College of the Holy Cross's Mission Priority Examen, Father Arturo Sosa, S.J., Superior General of the Society of Jesus, has confirmed Holy Cross's Catholic and Jesuit identity. He was rightly impressed with the ways in which the Catholic and Jesuit mission is alive and well throughout the College community. Father General was also happy to read about your three mission priorities: reaffirming and celebrating our opportunities, improving our campus climate and striving to form a community that embraces our growing diversity, and enhancing and clarifying an articulation of what it means for the College of the Holy Cross to be a Jesuit and Catholic institution.

On behalf of Father General, I want to thank you and all who participated in the Mission Priority Examen at Holy Cross. I especially want to thank Bill Campbell, who worked so diligently to engage the Examen Process, and to Jim Miracky, who oversaw it to completion.

In Corde Jesu,

J Cen 24

John J. Cecero, S.J.

Provincial